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Indianapolis Business Journal - "Feds Want To Cut |
Off Funding For Carmel Home Health Firm"

Mike Grubbs of the Indianapolis office was quoted in the Indianapolis J. Michael Grubbs

Business Journal's article, " Partner
," which was published on Jan. 30. Indianapolis
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http://www.ibj.com/articles/56909-feds-want-to-cut-off-funding-for-carmel-home-health-firm?utm_source=this-week-in-ibj&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=2016-01-30

